Ms. Melissa Fawcett
Cape Coral, FL 33993
June 26, 2010
Ms. Alicia Fawcett
Poe Ave
North Fort Myers, FL 33917
Dearest Alicia,
You brother just announced the news that you have been accepted to work at a company in London and I want to bid you goodbye.  It is fortunate for you to be employed by a well-known company in Europe which I know you are highly qualified to work for.  You will surely give a lot of success to the company and they are lucky to have you as their designer.  Take care of yourself in London.  Do not overwork and keep yourself healthy.  I will really miss your monthly visits here but I do hope you will still be able to come home during the Christmas holiday.
Have a safe trip dear.  Call us as soon as you arrive there.  Write to us regularly and send us photos.
Love,
Mom

